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This week we were in charge of organising the MacMillan coffee morning which was 

also the launch for our Year of Computing. We split into group and each took on a 

different area to organise: cake selling, competition running, using animation, using 

LegoWedo, using probots and using Scratch. The children were fantastic and took 

on the responsibility well also demonstrating excellent computing skills! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this week, we have been learning 

about different types of complex sentences; 

looking at how we can change the position of 

clauses for effect. We have begun applying 

this to write non-chronological reports about 

Varmints which we will continue next week. 

In Maths this week, we have been multiplying 

and dividing numbers by 10, 100 and 1000 including decimals. Next week we will be 

consolidating our learning of multiplication and division. 
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